


CONGRATULATIONS!


As a first, second, or third place winner in the state awards program, you are proof that hard work and determination pay off.  Because you are in the top 3, you have potentially earned the right to represent Kentucky PBL in national competition during the National Leadership Conference in San Antonio, TX June 24 – 27.

You must complete the online confirmation form before leaving the room tonight.  This form can be found on the state website, www.kypbl.org.  Completion of this form indicates your agreement to represent Kentucky on the national level.  If you cannot represent Kentucky at the NLC, please contact us immediately so that the next winner in your event may attend the NLC.


It is imperative that you make plans immediately.  You and your chapter are responsible for…

1. Submitting your conference registration form and fee to FBLA-PBL, Inc.,
2. Making your hotel registration and travel plans.

 
The state chapter will handle your event registration ONLY.  Consult your local adviser for detailed conference/hotel information that can be found in the NLC guide (download from national website).  As you make travel and hotel arrangements, you may also want to contact chapters in your area who are also sending representatives to the NLC.

Kentucky PBL is recognized as the home of strong competitors due to our consistent success in competition at the national level.  You should begin studying and preparing now for June.  Test scores in the 50 to 60 range will not put you on stage at NLC.

All written reports, website, multimedia, and interview credentials should be submitted to Kelley Walker, Kentucky PBL Adviser, via email at Kelleywalker617@gmail.com by April 15th.  NO EXCEPTIONS!

If you have questions, please contact Kelley Walker at 630-390-4409 or kelleywalker617@gmail.com.  Get ready to make Kentucky PBL’s presence known in San Antonio!!



NLC 2019 Sign-up form:

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfUi2lsV1a2NlXH3V_nP0DEAL2bsffuoGH0WCBR8VKDCz8kAg/viewform?usp=sf_link




